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Monday June 1, 2007

Dear Directors and Principals,

First and foremost, on behalf of the Eastern Ontario Secondary School Athletics Association (E.O.S.S.A.A) I would like to thank all of you for your support over the school year.  The flexibility and understanding that you have shown has allowed us to provide significant educational experiences for our student athletes.  Just like any organization we have areas of improvement that must be dealt with.  These areas include updating playing regulations for each sport to ensure fairness in competition and a safe environment for our students to participate in, and creating a vehicle of communication that allows all students, teachers, administrators, coaches and parents to stay informed of all of the opportunities that we provide.  With your help we have begun that process this year.

A brand new website was created this year in an effort to bring our vast area closer together.  Many of your staff have had a hand in collecting all of this information because you allowed them to do so.  I encourage you to visit www.eossaa.ca.  Any information that you require regarding your students participation in any of our events can be accessed here.  This website has drastically changed how we organize EOSSAA championships, how we update information and how we communicate with teachers, students, administrators and parents.  This system is new to everyone.

It is for this reason that we have found a need to slightly change the format of our Annual General Meeting slated for Friday June 15, 2007.  We would like to use this meeting as an opportunity to introduce our membership to our new way of doing business.  To do this we will not only be asking each school to be represented but also each sport.

Directors and Principals have always supported us by sending two reps from each school.  This is a year that we need your support more than ever.  The odd school may have more than two reps being asked to attend the AGM because of their field of expertise.  The changes that we have made will greatly benefit your students.  Thank you for supporting them in the past, present and future.




Yours in Educational Sport,




Suche James




EOSSAA President
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Secretary
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